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HOLIDAY	LAPS	INFORMATION	
1. The	gates	open	to	the	public	at	7:30am	and	the	first	group	will	go	on	track	at	8:30am.	
2. Every	driver	must	attend	the	mandatory	drivers	briefing	before	taking	the	track.	
3. Each	session	is	$25	in	money,	unwrapped	toys	or	non-perishable	food	items.	Additional	sessions	can	be	

purchased	in	the	North	Paddock	if	there	is	time	for	to	get	into	additional	groups.		
4. Checks	can	be	accepted,	but	must	be	made	payable	to:	Danville,	VA	Salvation	Army.		
5. Each	car	will	receive	one	(1)	coupon	for	a	free	5x7	color	photo	from	F	&	S	Enterprises.	The	photo	must	

be	picked	onsite	the	day	of	the	event.		
6. There	will	be	a	one-hour	lunch	break	so	that	Corner	Workers	can	have	time	to	eat.	
7. There	is	a	possibility	of	buying	hot	lap	rides	in	some	cars.	All	proceeds	go	to	the	Salvation	Army.	

(Children	will	be	allowed	to	participate	in	a	ride-a-long	provided	that	they	safely	fit	into	one	of	the	provided	
helmets)	

8. The	last	session	will	take	the	track	at	approximately	4:20pm	so	that	Holiday	Laps	can	conclude	on	time	
at	4:40pm.	

 

HOLIDAY	LAPS	RULES	
1. Every	driver	must	attend	the	mandatory	drivers	briefing	before	taking	the	track	
2. No	passing	is	allowed	during	the	session	
3. No	one	is	allowed	to	stop	or	change	drivers	
4. No	laying	back	(Maintain	2-4	car	length	distance)	
5. Each	session	will	have	a	pace	car	and	a	chase	car	
6. You	will	exit	the	false	grid	to	pit	road	onto	the	track	

A. Or	Identify	alternate	entrance/exit	
B. Identify	the	location	of	the	checkered	flag	

7. All	vehicle	occupants	will	wear	a	safety	belt	
8. Make	sure	all	items	in	your	vehicle	are	secured		
9. No	cell	phone	use	by	the	driver	
10. If	you	break	down,	pull	over	to	the	right	side	of	the	track	and	wait	for	assistance.	Do	not	

exit	your	vehicle	until	EMS	arrives	and	tells	you	it	is	safe	to	do	so.		 	


